
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                  Monday 25th November 2024 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware, as a school we use Boom Reader as an online reading diary. We are now in our third 

year of using the app and speaking from first-hand experience, it has truly helped all members of staff to 

gain a clearer vision of each child’s reading record throughout their journey at Birches. Each child’s 

reading journey is unique and different which is why we really value the app in helping us support this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We understand that sometimes technology does not always work in our favour and it can be confusing to 

understand just how to navigate it effectively and quickly.  

Therefore, we have the following dates for you to drop into school and come and speak to me personally. 

I will be pleased to answer any questions you may have, help set Boom Reader on your device and work 

with you to navigate through the app. 

Monday 2nd December 8.30am, School Hall 

Tuesday 3rd December 3.15-3.45pm, Year 2 Classroom 

Wednesday 4th December 3.15-3.45pm, Year 2 Classroom 

 

Thank you for your continuous support.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Kandola 

English Lead 

  

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


